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Friday 11th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Spooky Disco!

The Swanton Abbott Parent, Teacher, and Friends Association (SAPTFA) would like to invite

all the children to attend the Autumn Term Spooky Disco on Friday 18th October 2024. The

Disco will be held at the school hall from 4.30pm to 6.00pm. The cost of entrance will be £4

per child, and this will include unlimited access to drinks (squash and water) and a treat for

each child.

If your child(ren) would like to attend the Spooky Disco, please complete the online

permission slip by clicking here for each child prior to the event.

Ticket payment can be made online to:

Account name: Swanton Abbott PTFA

Account number: 44708491

Sort code: 52-41-29

Please reference your child’s initials and class

Or payment in cash can be taken on the door. All monies raised this term will go towards

growing our funds in support of the school.

Yours Sincerely

SAPTFA
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